
 

 

Head of Mathematics & a real life Superhero 
 
Highly competitive salary for the superhero we seek 
 
From September 2018 
 
The Academies are looking to appoint a real life superhero to lead our team of heroes currently teaching 
in the Mathematics department at the Academies. The Head of Mathematics and superhero post will 
lead a team of highly motivated individuals with a range of experiences and expertise. Some can fly, 
some can do magic and some can even see through walls. All of them can teach mathematics and seek 
continuous improvement. 

 

The successful superhero will be expected to deliver Mathematics at KS3 and KS4 with a proven track 
record of raising attainment. We are looking for a conscientious, dedicated team player who has 
excellent subject knowledge and a passion for Mathematics with the ability to enthuse students and staff 
into continuous improvement. If you know Super Ted or Superman that is an obvious advantage when 
applying for the role. 
 
The successful applicant would also have the opportunity to work closely with the Academy sponsor and 
mathematics subject advisor across the South. If you want to work at two high performing Academies 
who take staff welfare seriously and enjoy a sense of humour then we look forward to receiving your 
application.  
 
If you would like a tour of the Academies or gain further information about this superhero post please do 
not hesitate to contact Di Cripps (PA to the Principal) at dcripps@glenmoorandwinton.org.uk who will be 
happy to organise a tour and meeting with the Principal at your convenience 
 
Closing date: Noon on Monday 5 March 2018 

Interviews: Week commencing 12 March 2018 

www.glenmoorandwinton.org.uk  

 

The Academy is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and applicants must be willing to 
undergo child protection screening, including checks with past employers and an Enhanced Disclosure via the DBS 
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